
 

 

RGS/034 /2023-24     

 30th Aug. 2023 

 

HINDI OLYMPAID 

Grade 1 to 8 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings of the day! 

 

This is to inform you that the Hindi Olympiad is rescheduled for 1st Sept 2023 i.e., 

Friday from 9:30 am to 10:40 am. 

Kindly ensure that your ward is present for the same. 

 

 

Regards 

Principal 


